
Classroom News   
 

Class Name:  Balmoral    Term:  Autumn term 1   Whole School Topic:  What’s on our plate?  
Some photos of our learning What’s been going on in class 

 

 

In Balmoral class for English we are reading the 

book Carrot Soup. Throughout the term the 

children have received letters from different 

characters asking for help on how to read 

instructions. The children have gradually learnt 

through the term that instructions use numbers 

to show an order and bossy verbs to tell you 

what to do. They have recently written there 

own instructions on how to make carrot soup, 

including pictures to give greater detail.  

In Maths we have practised counting on when 

adding more to a number and have applied 

this learning when adding coin values together. 

More recently we’ve learnt how we can use 

weighing scales to measure which of two items 

is heavier, lighter or whether they are balanced.  

In Science we have been learning all about 

how plants grow and have planted our own 

vegetables in the polytunnel.  

In topic, we have enjoyed learning about how 

farmers need to harvest their crops before the 

winter season to avoid them getting ruined by 

the cold weather. We have looked at colour 

mixing in Art and have enjoyed Friday’s inclusion 

class with our friends from Pembroke class. Most 

of all we have enjoyed going to RDA for horse-

riding and cooking lots of different yummy 

treats. 

Amy says ‘Everybody has settled into Balmoral 

class beautifully this half term and I am looking 

forward to seeing what excitement next half 

term brings as Christmas draws near. I hope 

everybody has a lovely and restful half term. 

Keep up the great work!’ 

 

Dates & Points to remember : 

Tuesday 30th October -  Start of term 

Friday 16th November – Children in Need – non-

school uniform day 

Friday 30th November – INSET day, no school for 

pupils 

Monday 3rd December – Panto in school 

Thursday 13th December  –  Church service and 

Christmas lunch 

Thursday 20th December – Last day of term 

 

 


